
www.coastfishclub.com                    COAST Fish Club                         Showfish  2006 
Auction Rules 
You must be a current 
member of COAST to 
sell items at the auc-
tion. 

NOTE WELL: 
Buyer Beware! Auc-
tion items are sold “as 
is” and COAST does 
not guarantee items 
sold at auction as to 
health, accuracy, 
working condition, 
suitability, etc. 

BAGGING FISH:   
Use proper fish bags. 
Double bag the fish. 
Bag adult males 
separately from fe-
males and separate 
territorial or aggres-
sive fish from each 
other to minimize 
damage or death. In-
dividual bags can 
then be taped to-
gether to be sold as 
pairs or groups. 
 
Do not feed fish the 
night before.  Bag fish 
in clean water, with a 
ratio of 1/3 water to 
2/3 air. Bag fish at 
home please. 

LABELLING: 
Label bags with mem-
ber no. and bag no., 
qty and sex of fish, 
genus/species, and 
phone no.  Paper la-
bels are preferred. 
Use Sharpie for mark-
ing on bags if reqd. 

PLANTS: 
Plants may be single 
bagged and do not 
need to be sub-
mersed in water.  La-
bel as for fish. 

Turn completed and 
double checked auc-
tion form in to an auc-
tion recorder. 
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